Pathology Service 6565 Fannin, M.S. 205 Houston, Texas 77030 (713) 790-2370 FAX: (713) 793-1473



TO:

Philip J. Migliore, M.D.

FROM:

Richard W. Brown, M.D. Lussum

SUBJECT: Moran Foundation Project

DATE:

June 9, 1995

The research effort for the project entitled "Immunohistochemical Identification of Tumor Markers in Metastatic Adenocarcinoma: A Diagnostic Adjunct in the Determination of Primary Site" has been completed. The data were presented at the Spring, 1995 meeting of the ASCP/CAP in Orlando, FL by Dr. Lauri Brozo Campagna, who was selected as one of six finalists in the resident research competition. Accordingly, the abstract has been published (Am J Clin Pathol 103:500-501, 1995). I am currently completing the manuscript which will be submitted this summer to Human Pathology.

Please contact me at 790-2370 if additional information is needed. As always, I would like to express my appreciation to the Moran Foundation for making this research effort possible.